
 
 
February 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters of MAPS Athletics: 
 
The Manistee Chippewa 350 Club’s 20th Annual Spring Dinner & Hall of Fame Ceremony is being held 
on Saturday, April 18, 2020 at the Manistee VFW Post.  Social hour will be from 5:30-7p.m. followed 
by a buffet dinner catered by Jerry Zupin, the Hall of Fame Ceremony and live music from local band 
Onager. We look forward to celebrating and raising money to support our coaches and student-athletes. 
Last year’s event raised over $12,000.  
 
The mission of the Chippewa 350 Club is to support the many athletic programs at Manistee Middle/High 
School.  In the past year, over $35,000 has been given back through our fundraising efforts including the 
Spring Dinner, concessions and other events.  These funds touch every student-athlete and coach at 
MMHS. 
 
In order for us to continue to do this on an ongoing basis, we are asking for your support with this year’s 
event.  You can help by making a cash donation or by providing an item that can be used for our silent 
auction.  Some of the items that are great sellers are electronics, such as cameras, I-pads, Kindles, along 
with golf packages, gift baskets, sporting event tickets, or gift cards.     
 
The Manistee Chippewa 350 Club is a registered 501c3 organization, so cash donations are tax 
deductible.  If you choose to donate with a check, please make it payable to; Manistee Chippewa 
350 Club.  (EIN#: 46-0942240) 
 
If you choose to donate a Silent Auction item, please contact Mark Sandstedt at 231-690-5194 for pick 
up, or you may drop it off or send donations to at M S Creative Services, Inc., 263 River Street, 
Manistee, MI 49660. 
 
The Manistee Chippewa 350 Club greatly appreciates any donation you can make in order for us to 
continue to provide for our student athletes at the Manistee Area Public Schools.  Chips Lead!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Sandstedt     Jon Adams 
President      Vice President  
Manistee Chippewa 350 Club    
 


